
 

JOB TITLE – PROJECT SCHEDULER 
 
 
The construction industry is comprised of various parties (owners, developers, 
designers, constructors, trades and vendors).  Consulting firms are the lesser known 
players in the construction industry, working in the background to help balance the 
playing field for the various parties, and supplement areas of need.  These 
consulting firms may specialize in one or more aspects of the design/construction 
process, from project inception to closeout.   
 
Resolution Management Consultants, Inc. (RMC), founded in 1993, is a full-service 
construction consulting firm specializing in providing assistance on a worldwide 
basis to owners (public and private), contractors, attorneys, financial institutions, 
insurers and design professionals on land-based and marine projects.  RMC provides 
both risk, claims avoidance and dispute resolution services.  Representative services 
include:  contract and procedures development; critical path method (CPM) 
schedule development and review; on-site project monitoring and troubleshooting; 
change order management; contract compliance audits; claims analysis/litigation 
support; delay, disruption and acceleration claims; damages assessment and 
calculation; assistance in negotiations, mediation and other ADR methods; expert 
testimony and demonstrative exhibits; and claims avoidance and dispute resolution 
training. 
 
Looking for candidates with degree in an engineering discipline or engineering 
degreed individuals with 5+ years of experience in engineering and/or construction.  
Positions are open in our Marlton, NJ, Mt. Pleasant, SC and Minneapolis, MN offices.  
Work may include any of the above-referenced services as part of a team of 
consultants.  Excellent computer skills and experience with the development and 
review of critical path method (CPM) scheduling, including the use of Primavera P6, 
MS Project and companion analytics and risk analysis software.  Experience in the 
analysis of construction delay and loss of productivity claims is a plus.  Periodic 
travel may be required, although a majority of the work is performed in-house. 
 
Resumes should be forwarded to James F. Gallagher, P.E., F.ASCE at 
j.gallagher@resmgt.com.    
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